
 

 

 

             Contact:  
 

     
Joe Verkennes 

Director of Marketing  
(734) 384-4207 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS THE MARY L. 
AND EDWARD P. KEHOE SCHOLARSHIP 

 
 MONROE, Mich. – The Foundation at Monroe County Community College has awarded the Mary L. 

and Edward P. Kehoe Scholarship to Autumn Hensley. The scholarship of $1,000 is to be used for 

tuition, fees and books. 

 Hensley of Monroe is a 1999 Monroe High School Graduate. Hensley is 

studying business management while attending MCCC and is a member of Phi Theta 

Kappa. She is the wife of Chris Hensley and mother of Alyssa, Zoe, and Megan 

Hensley.  

 To be eligible for this scholarship, a student must be employed for 30 hours per week, maintain a 

part-time student status which is 6 credit hours and preference will be given to a student with financial 

need.  

 For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the MCCC Financial 

Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. If you are interested in information about funding a scholarship, contact 

The Foundation at MCCC at (734) 384-4214. 
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